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Theft 

 On April 7, 2018, at approximately 4:28 p.m., 
deputies assigned to the Harford County Sheriff’s Office 
Southern Precinct responded to the BJ’s Wholesale in 
the 400 block of Constant Friendship Boulevard for the 
report of a theft.  
 Upon arrival, deputies were informed an unknown 
male suspect entered the store on the evening of April 6 
and falsely filled out paperwork before he walked out of 
the store with two phones.  
 Through investigation, photographs of a potential 
suspect were obtained.   Anyone with information on 
the crime, or the suspect, is asked to call the Harford 
County Sheriff’s Office.   

Anyone having information is asked to please call Deputy Justin Bandoch at  
410-612-1717 .  To be eligible for a reward, you must use one the Tiplines listed below. 

 Anyone with information regarding the crime who wishes to 
remain anonymous may report their information through the 
following methods listed below.  If the information you provide 
leads to the arrest and indictment of the individuals responsible 
for this crime, you may be eligible for a cash reward up to 
$2,000.00. 

 Website/Email: Submit a tip online at  

  http://www.harfordsheriff.org/wanted 

 Phone: Harford Crime Solvers:  Call 1-888-540-8477 

http://www.harfordsheriff.org/wanted

